
Biweekly District Events Newsletter 

Welcome Back! 
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Officer Hops from the Harvey Police Department made another egg-citing stop—this time at Taft 
Elementary! The students were so excited to see Officer Hops along with Sergeant Patterson and Of-
ficer Kant! From hallways to classrooms, Hops delivered springtime smiles and sweet treats to all. 
The joy was contagious, the Police Department loved every happy little face they saw!  
 
Huge thanks from the Harvey Police Department to the amazing staff, students, and families who 
made today’s hop-by so special. 



Seven Taft students earned perfect attendance for the third 
quarter. They were awarded with a McDonald’s happy meal 
lunch with Principal Wilson. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 



Please visit the district’s Facebook page to see the latest edition of Mad 7. It  is so powerful! The 
theme song was written and sung by the district’s music teacher, Mrs. Smith. The Mad 7 news an-
chors interviewed School Board President Mrs. Burton, Superintendent Dr. Hill, Director of Curricu-
lum Dr. Varner, Coolidge Principal Mrs. Rush, and Madison’s very own Assistant Principal Mrs. 
Thomas. 

  

This production was made possible by Madison’s teachers Ms. Diggs and Mrs. Orth. 
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Room 7 is back in action with “Feel Good” Friday! This week the students nominated Mrs. Swett as 
their star of the week! Thank you, Mrs. Swett, from Room 7, for all you do for Madison School 20 
years of service and counting!!  

Coolidge Middle School National Junior Honor Society 

(NJHS) Tigers X.L. Chapter held their “tapping ceremo-

ny”. They recognized and welcomed the new members 

for their selection to join the society. This is a way to cel-

ebrate the students who have demonstrated excellence 

in the four pillars of NJHS: scholarship, service, leader-

ship, and character.  



Mrs. Kabak, class at Eisenhower school, designed their own eggs that they created. The Easter Bun-
ny sent their class a letter explaining that the class needed to take extra care of the eggs by sitting on 
them and staying nice and calm to keep them warm so that they would hatch by Thursday.  

The class got to hatch their eggs and received their very own baby marshmallow peep that they 
needed to care for - they had been promoted to peep parents! They named their peep, created a safe 
and nice house for them, created a baby book for their peeps, showed them around the school by 
taking a tour, and created a report for the Easter bunny using bar graphs to tally the peep colors. 
The students had a great day together learning responsibility!  

My Peeps at Eisenhower 
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Students are completing an Earth Day assignment using the interac-
tive bulletin board Ms. Williamson  from Madison school created. The 
bulletin board displays the time 
that it takes various items to de-
grade and how non-biodegradable 
materials are harmful to the envi-
ronment due to the lack of degra-
dation because of the toxic chemi-
cals that they are composed of.  

To celebrate Earth Day and spread 
the importance of this day, Ms. Wil-
liamson’s class at Madison school 
gifted each of her students a wrist-
band with catchy phrases about 
protecting our environment. Addi-
tionally, students designed 
their own buttons. She finalized 
their designs using her button mak-
er tool. Students proudly displayed 
their buttons to their family and 
friends. 
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CONGRATULATIONS! 
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Join us for the 3rd Annual Van Moody Arts Academy 
Spring Recital — 

"A Motown Review!" 

This year’s recital pays tribute to the legendary sounds of Mo-
town, honoring both classic and contemporary artists. Inspired 
by the iconic Motown Review Tour, this event is sure to be a 
soulful, high-energy celebration of music and movement. 

  Performances by students from: 

• Tiny Tutu’s Dance 

• Hip-Hop & Contemporary Dance 

• Piano, Percussion & Instrumental Classes 

• And so much more! 

Students from all four of our schools will be featured, and we 
know your students would love to see you in the audience 
cheering them on! 

DATE: SATURDAY, MAY 31ST  
TIME: 2:00PM 

LOCATION: THORNTON HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 
 

Tickets are just $10 and available now on Eventbrite. 
Click the link below to purchase yours 
today! 



On Monday, author Kate Hanni-
gan visited students at Eisenhower 
School. She spoke to us about the 
life of writer and scientist Rachel 
Carson, the subject of her most re-
cent book "Rachel Carson's Won-
der-Filled World". She guided stu-
dents to use their five senses just 
like Rachel when they write and to 
OBSERVE everything!  

Kate Hannigan gifted students 
with magnifying glasses & nature 
journals to record all their observa-
tions. Students in Mrs. Siegel & Mr. 
Decker's class used their new tools 
to observe caterpillars as we begin 
our study of the butterfly life cy-
cle.  

Author Kate Hannigan visits Eisenhower School 



Coolidge Middle School Recognizing Earth Day 



Taft’s Kindergarten Spelling Bee 

1st Place - Kai Turner, 2nd Place - Allisynn Johnson, and 
3rd Place - Kaysen Alexander Thompson 
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Taft’s First Grade Spelling Bee 

1st Place - Zayhlyn Butts, 2nd Place - Ilyn Rodriguez, and 
3rd Place - Roman Confer  





Madison's Deep Sea Explorers' finished their study of penguins. After learning about all the penguin species, 
students selected on penguin to research and paint. The students did a great job and this was a great exten-
sion after their Penguin Encounter.  

Madison—Deep Sea Explores 



The District 151 Traveling Art Show 2024-25  



Ms. Rubio-Osearo 3rd grade class at Eisenhower studied the water cycle and made a bracelet to use 
as a model to explain the movement of water on Earth.  

Eisenhower’s Water Cycle 
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Take a peek into Y. Garcia's classroom at Eisenhower School.  
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Benjamin Clark, Member 
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